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Message from the Club President  

December  2020 
 
Fighter Town was cancelled this year, we are still under restriction from SWFWMD for 
having more the 10 people assemble for safety reasons because of the covit-19 pandemic.      
I hope everyone had a great and safe Thanksgiving Holiday with your families, enjoyed all 
the good food, watched lots of football games and had your nap time, digesting your Dinner 
 

 

This is December coming up, if you have not renewed your AMA Membership, you have  to 
do it fast. You need to have your new AMA Card in order to fly after the first of January, 
also do not forget to renew  your club membership, before the end of the year, or it could 
cost you $125.00 more to fly. 
 
Due to the fact that there were no volunteers or nominations other than the current board, 
next year's Board will be voted in, by Secretary Gordon McLean casting one vote by 
acclamation at the board meeting on December 5th. 
 
Happy Flying sees you at the Field 
 

Werner 
 

December 5th club meeting is cancelled  

All Members if you are not receiving the club newsletter by e-mail, 
Please e-mail Gordon McLean at BCFSecy@gmail.com 
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January 2021 Leader Member Minutes 

I have little to report this month.  Due to the holiday season and the Covid-19 pandemic FAA 

and AMA are not meeting as often.   AMA continues to register events.   The decision to run 

the event or not, due to Covid-19 pandemic, is left up to the individual AMA clubs. 

Do not neglect to renew your FAA registration.  To renew your registration, 

visit FAADroneZone.faa.gov.  Your registration is good for three 

years and costs $5. Please be aware of FAA scam sites charging more 

than $5. 

AMA reported that all incoming mail to Muncie is arriving four to five weeks later than 

usual.  If you have not received your 2021 AMA Membership Card this may be the reason.      

Late in 2019 AMA organized all AMA Leader Members to keep their respective clubs aware 

of FAA rulings and other important information pertaining to the future of our hobby.  This 

was to be accomplished by a presentation at a meeting or a written report in a club's monthly 

newsletter.  I chose the latter of the two.   

I will not be reporting to the membership monthly in 2021.  However, I will report on 

important issues when they occur. In the future for important updates you can log onto 

AMAgov@modelaircraft.org or call AMA at 765-287-1256.  In addition, you can contact me 

mdiesu@tampabay.rr.com with questions.   

Mike Diesu 

Leader Member 
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For Sale 
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Telemaster Twin For Sale 
Excellent condition, less than twelve flights. No hanger damage. 
Asking $75.00 with no power equipment.  Sale is also offered for 
$390.00 with two installed HiMax motors (HC4220-700) 2 Castle 
Creation ESC,  4 HS 311 servos, two props.  All equipment new, less 
than twelve flights.  No shipping.  Prefer picked up.  Reasonable 
delivery is possible.  
 
Interested parties  call Mike Diesu 813-995-0545 or email 
mdiesu@tampabay.rr.com.    
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The Events 2021 will be posted as soon as the new calendar becomes available. 

 
Bay City Flyers 2021 Event dates 
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Bay City Flyers: CLUB INSTRUCTORS 

If you are new to our club and need flight instructions, please contact Mike Kohanyi , our Chief Flight 
Instructor. If you are a current member and would like to become a Flight Instructor please contact 
Mike Kohanyi . 

Bay City Flyers provides a number of ways to introduce individuals into the sport of Radio Control 
Flying. Never flown before? No Problem. We have a group of members who are designated as "Intro 
Pilots" by the AMA. An Intro Pilot offers you the opportunity to fly a few times without purchasing 
equipment and to be covered by the Intro Pilots AMA Insurance. If you are interested in continuing 
flying you must join AMA and we can provide you with a Club Instructor. If you have a friend or 
relative who holds a Bay City Flyer Solo Card, he or she may be able to act as your Instructor, but the 
student must be checked out by Chief Flight Instructor. 

Intro Pilot Instructor and check pilot - Jody Lopez 813.843.4011 maxiim76@aol.com 

Finally, we have Designated Check Pilots, who will check you out and determine if you can be issued 
a Bay City Flyers Solo Card: 

Mike Kohanyi 813-744-1471 mkohanyi@tampabay.rr.com 

A club officer can also be a check pilot if a regular check pilot is no available.  

 

Volunteer Flight Instructors are needed!  
Please contact an officer or Chief Instructor Mike Kohanyi  

WHEN RENEWING YOUR MEMBERSHIP, YOU MUST SUBMIT THE PAPERWORK, NOT JUST A CHECK. 
 

ALSO, PLEASE ENCLOSE A SELF ADDRESSED STAMPED ENVELOPE AS IT SAYS ON THE RENEWAL FORM 
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Club Sponsors  
The Sponsors listed below have very generously contributed merchandise to 

our raffles and annual events. Please patronize them whenever possible. 
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The main gate at the flying field 52 must be kept locked when 
entering or leaving the field.  The four tumblers must be turned each 
time the lock is closed.   When entering the field if you find only one 
tumbler has been turned, try to find the last member who entered 
the field and closed the lock incorrectly.   Explain to the individual 
that all four tumblers must be turned.   
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No Meeting in January 2021 at Area 52 Field.   

Check out our web site: 
HTTP://WWW.BAYCITYFLYERS.ORG 

Review the Bulletin Board and our Website to keep informed of what is happening at the flying fields.  


